
From: DeSouza, Michele 
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 1:49 PM 
To: Revelle, Carole; Baxter, Angela 
Cc: Mendiola, Anthony 
Subject: Fwd: SRO Exam at RPI 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 
 
Please see below.  
Thanks, 
Michele 

 

 
Begin Forwarded Message: 

From: "Glenn Winters" <winteg@rpi.edu> 
Subject: [External_Sender] SRO Exam at RPI 
Date: 01 February 2017 09:18 
To: "DeSouza, Michele" <Michele.DeSouza@nrc.gov> 

Dear Ms. DeSouza, 
  
We are able to conduct Alex’s exam on 28 February. 
  
Regards, 
  
Glenn Winters 
Adjunct Professor and RCF Operations Supervisor 
MANE 
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute 
  
  


